
Proposed 
By Law Changes 

 
The proposed By Law Changes along with an explanation for these changes have 
been posted under Press Releases. Please pull up these changes and carefully 
compare them to our current By Laws found under the tab About Us. There are 
both minor and major proposed changes. 
 
There will be a meeting on Friday June 22nd at 3:00pm during the Camporee in 
Sedalia to discuss and answer questions. This is an important issue before us and 
involves the entire membership 
 
Ralph and Viv Taylor.  


